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 monthly 
NEWS LETTER


September 2018                                           
Dear Parents/Guardians,
It is nice to see everyone again after the summer break and lovely to see the children all settling in so well in their new classes and getting to know their new teachers. I hope you all enjoyed your family time over the summer despite the weather not being the best.
The PTA are starting the term off with a Fashion Show in the Community Centre on Saturday 8th September starting at 7pm. This sounds like a good chance to get a new wardrobe for autumn and winter. Some tickets are still available and these can be purchased from either Wendy or Janine. The first PTA meeting of the new school year takes place in school on Monday 24th September at 6:30pm- new members are always welcome.
This term we are running a healthy tuck shop in school at morning break times for children in Years 3, 4, 5 and 6. (Children in Yrs 1and 2 already get a free piece of fruit as part of the government scheme.) Children may bring in 20p to buy a piece of fruit at break times- the Year 6 pupils are going to run our tuck shop and  hopefully we will make a small profit and then the School Council will use this to buy some more new toys for break times.  

Also as part of our healthy schools initiative we are introducing the ‘daily mile’ challenge that a lot of other local schools already take part in. We are planning that all staff and children will take part in this every day just before we break for lunch; initially we will use the course on the playing field that Andy marked out for the Welly Run. Please could we ask that all children bring trainers or other suitable footwear in to school every day so that they can take part in this. This will start next Monday 10th September.

Rob will be in school running tennis coaching sessions for Class2 every Tuesday from next week so please make sure children have their PE kit in school for this.

Staff from Barnardos will be in school on Wednesday 19th September at 1:30pm running a session for parents and younger pupils; any nursery parents who would like to take part are welcome to come along with their child.
This year we will again be holding a Harvest Assembly in school on Wednesday 17th October at 2pm- all family members are welcome to join us and once this is over children can be taken home. As yet we have not decided which charity we will support, but once I have spoken to the children about this then I will let you know.

We are all looking forward to seeing you around school over this term and hopefully the weather will stay good so we can get outside as much as possible.

Kind Regards

Amanda M Pitcher                                                                                                         
	Dates for Your Diary


Saturday 8th September 7pm                                           PTA Fashion Show in the Community Centre
Monday 24th September 6:30pm                                     PTA meeting in school

Wednesday 17th October 2pm                                         Harvest Assembly

Friday 19th October                                                         Break up for half term

Friday 19th October 6:30pm                                            Halloween disco                       

Monday 29th October                                                      School re opens

